
 

THE NEW 

COMMUNITY 

CHOIR 

FOR THE 

MEARS ASHBY 

GROUP OF 

VILLAGES 

Do you enjoy singing and learning music? 

Would you like to be part of a new musical venture? 

 

If you do, you are the sort of people we are looking for. 

 

In September we are starting a new Adult Community Choir and also a 

new Youth Community Choir. 

 

The idea is that we shall meet to sing at special services across our 

villages as well as weddings when asked. 

 

The Youth Choir is open to all youngsters aged 7 up to 16 and the 

adult choir is aged from 16 up to whatever age!!! 

 

Please come and be part of this new community focused choir. 

 

More details from Tony Edwards on 01933 276433 or 

TonyE1960@aol.com 

 


